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On behalf of the students, staff and Lapwai School District Board of Trustees, we would like to 

thank the Nez Perce Tribe for their tremendous generosity with Local Education Funds again this 

year. Their consistent support is a critical component to our success. These gifts could not come 

at a better time as we face possible reductions in Federal Impact Aid funding. Thank you 

Chairman Miles for your collaboration with the superintendent to raise urgency with Idaho’s 

Congressmen regarding these crucial funds as well.  The $79,900 in contributions will provide 

essential services for Lapwai students including: 

$10,000: Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports Coordinator 

$10,000: Elementary Attendance Clerk 

$10,000: Elementary Reading Intervention 

$9,900: Special Education Reading Program for 6th-12th  

$10,000: School Psychologist and Counseling Services 

$10,000: College and Career Readiness 

$5,000: Lapwai High School Work Experience Program 

$10,000: Natural Helpers Project 

$5,000: Mentor Artist’s Playwright Project 

This generosity could not have come at a better time. The impact these funds will make on 

student success is immeasurable. Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential. 
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